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 Dear Garden Club Members:
Welcome to November! Yesterday, Cathy and I had the 
privilege of attending the Town’s Veterans Day Parade. We would 
like to give a shout out to Mary Anne Magee and Ann Muir 
for the beautiful corsages they made. 
We were lucky enough to pin them 
on our Veterans. The men and 
women were very moved to be 
honored and it warmed our hearts to 
hear them express their thanks. 
Winchester Home and Garden Club 
made a difference today!

Our October Meeting was 
outstanding with the presentation 
on Monarch Butterflies presented 
by Jessica and Amanda Lohnes. 
It was a delight listening to the 
Mother and Daughter team as they 
shared their passion for the 
monarchs. Thank you so much to 
both of you.

We are happy to report that Deb 
Depeter and Becky Tellefsen 
have agreed to be our 2025 Team 
for the Art in Bloom at the 
Museum of Fine Arts. We so look 
forward to learning what piece of art 
you will be assigned and be rest 
assured we will be there at the end 
of April to appreciate your hard 
work!

Our November program will be presented by the owner of 
Rouvalis, the new florist on Thompson Street. Emily will 
design arrangements to compliment the up and coming 
Thanksgiving holiday as well as what we can do for the 
Christmas holiday. Please come prepared to buy many raffle 
tickets for her arrangements are very special.
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WINCHESTER HOME 
& GARDEN CLUB

MEETINGS 2024-2025 

November 20 - St. Eulalia’s 
Manion Hall Rouvalis -
“Holiday Arrangements” 

December 11 - Mai Harrison, 
Chair - “Holiday Luncheon” 
at WCC 

January 15 - St. Eulalia’s 
Manion Hall Maureen Conway 
- “WHGC Has Talent” 

February 12 - St. Eulalia’s 
Manion Hall Johan Gylllenkrok 
-“RETURNS” 

March 19 - St. Eulalia’s Manion 
Hall Jessica Zander - “Garden 
Prep” 

April 30 - St. Eulalia’s Manion 
Hall Sandra Sigman - “Les 
Fleurs in Andover” A Floral 
Home and Garden Shop 
specializing in Vintage French 
Decor 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The members who will be participating in hospitality this month have received a separate email with the 
signup genius. Members Caputo - Fiore, it’s your month and we appreciate your participation. Just in 
case you misplaced the signup here it is again below:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E45A4A623A46-53146803-november

Again the following months are: 
 

November Caputo - Fiore 
January Fiorentino - Laats 
February LaGatta - O’Reilly 
March Olson - Tierna 
April Trimarchi - Zander 

Last but not least, we are still in need of members who would like to participate in the Festival of Trees, 
Wreaths and Table Scapes. The festival is held on December 5th and creations will be dropped off at 
Jessica Lohnes’ home on December 4th. We have so many creative members out there–don’t hold 
back, join in the fun! It is truly a night to remember!

Mai Harrison has been busy planning the Holiday Luncheon which will take place on December 
11th at the Winchester Country Club. Stay tuned for the invite, Mai is designing it as I write! You 
know Mai - she loves a party so we a" can't wait to find out what her theme wi" be!

Your meeting invite will be in the email shortly. Don’t forget to respond, so hospitality knows how many 
members to expect.

Until next week…we are excited to see all of you in Manion Hall!

Fondly, Cathy and Dot
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